Wesley United Methodist Church

Sunday Announcements for November 13, 2022

Special Prayers for these Wesley Family, Friends, and Others...

Marilyn (friend of Margaret Watson), Alice & Joseph Boateng, Anne Burrows, Barbara Fletcher,
Kay Hoover, Charles & Samira Kiefer, Bill Kilmer, Kris (daughter of Lorraine Kronberg),
Dorothy Norcross, David Samanen, Donald Tremblay, Barbara Vietze, Bill Wong,
Margie (Linda Keister’s sister), Malika Gujarati (family of Jim & Judy Hoffman),

Emily (Donroy Ferdinand’s cousin), Ralph (friend of Dorothy Adams).

Those who struggle with depression, anxiety, and alcoholism.

A memorial service for James & Shirley Patch will be held on Saturday, November 19, 2022, at 3:00 pm.

Tower & Rose Window Lightings & Altar Flowers

The Tower lighting for November was given in loving memory of William & Mina Warman by Arline
Benoit.

The Rose Window lighting for November is given in loving memory of Clifford S. Duxbury, Jr. and
Nancy Caryl Duxbury by Beth-Anne Duxbury and Brian Pitts, Craig Duxbury and Tina Duxbury, and
Matthew Duxbury

Altar flowers If you’'d like to place flowers on the altar on a particular Sunday, please fill your
name in on the day, then take an order form and submit it to Debi in the office with a
check.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Herald: The next Herald will be sent out on December 1%, with a deadline date of November 215,
Please pay mind to this deadline date as it is before the Thanksgiving holiday weekend. Thank you.

Poinsettia Orders are now being taken. You will find an order form in your Sunday bulletin, in the
Narthex, and on the website. The deadline date for all orders is Monday, November 215, If you plan
to order plants this year, please be sure to send in your request with your payment. | will not have the
time to make calls like | have in the past. Thank you! Debi Reynolds

Reminders: [f you need to schedule a meeting or event here at Wesley, please email or call Debi
Reynolds at office@wesleyworc.org or 508-799-4191, ext 102. If you would like information on your
pledge, please contact Matt Crane at matt@wesleyworc.org or 508-799-4191, ext 111.
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Wesley Church Conference
Saturday, December 3, 2022

The Church Conference will be held on Saturday, December 3, 2022
at 10 am to 11:30 am in the Chapel. We hope to see you there!
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Your Church Needs You!

We are looking for a few people who would like to learn how to run the sanctuary sound system and
also help with recordings/live services. These would be two individual jobs. There will even be
opportunity to earn some extra cash when we have events that will need these services.

If you feel comfortable learning something as simple as our sound system by using an iPad; or if you are
tech savvy and would like to help Sunday mornings for church and have the chance to earn some extra
money, please reach out to Debi in the office (office@wesleyworc.org).

If you would like to learn more about either of these, please speak to Mark Muncey or Peter Hansen on
Sunday morning.

WE ARE GETTING THERE BECAUSE OF YouU!!!

Thanksgiving is just a few short weeks away and we need to fill 100 baskets. Here’s where we are
because of your continued support!

We are looking for 100 of each item. Here is what we have as of November 4!

Corn (150) Canned Yams (14) Cake Mix /Frosting (43/37)
Stuffing mix (38) Pickles/Olives (8/25) Pie Filling/Crust (22/20)
Cranberry sauce (33) Bread mixes (31) Coffee (18)
Gravy packets (58) Brownies (27) Misc (15)

Peace to all! Chris Flagg - 508-414-1696

Do you like to SING?

The Music Ministry is now creating a Service of Lessons and Carols, specifically for the Advent season,
to be presented in worship on Sunday, December 11. We'd love to have some additional singers to
join in this special service. Our musical tradition here at Wesley is strong, vibrant and uplifting, and
we’d love to have others join in. Rehearsals are held after church, in the choir room upstairs, until
approximately 12:30 (you’ll be home in time for kick-off if that’s a consideration!) and will begin,

in earnest, on October 23. Come try us out! You may love it SO much that you’ll decide to be a
regular member of the Wesley Chancel Choir. Any questions? Please speak to David Potts or

William Ness. Thanks!

Upcoming Hope for Housing Card Order Dates
Think ahead for those hard-to-decide gifts! Please let me know in advance of these dates if you have
any large orders in mind.

Card orders submitted to Allison Hansen at AChis4788@aol.com by end of day Tuesday, November 15
for delivery after church on November 20.

December orders will be due Tuesday, December 13 for pick up after church Sunday, December 18.

Don't forget we have much more than grocery cards available now -- T.J. Maxx, Amazon, Target and
Starbucks gift cards were added recently, while continuing with Big Y, Stop & Shop, Shaw's, Dunkin'
Donuts, Panera and CVS cards.

Please consider volunteering for card sales on Sundays -- one Sunday a month would be a great help!

Allison Hansen
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The United Women of Faith (fka UMW) Mission Bake, Craft, & Plant Sale is on November 20", If you
have crafts, plants, or desserts for Thanksgiving that you’d like to donate, please reach out to Linda
D’Acri at 508-450-0331.

God Moments

If you could share a story of seeing God's work in your life, please tell me or email it to me. The story
can be anonymous or signed, and all are invited to participate. Betsy (betspenn35@hotmail.com)

Several people are writing God Moments to send in, but here are 2 more from me until we receive
some from others:

A God Moment from Linda D’Acri

| was traveling at night on 495 when wind and rain started. Since | could hardly see, | was in the “slow
lane.” | was delivering food to a friend at the Cape, as her husband had just passed away and she had a
houseful of people.

All of a sudden, a huge pine tree fell across the road, right in front of me! The tree trunk bounced up,
split, and looked like it was heading for my windshield. Suddenly, it laid to rest in front of me!

| did hit the tree, got a flat tire and front-end damage to the car, but | was safe. Through my tears |
looked up and said, “Thank you God.” | was safe, as was everyone else driving in the heavy rain on that
section of 495.

The Fruits of Labor
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5t /6% Grade Division
7t /9% Grade Division

Games on Thursday & Friday Evenings
DECEMBER 08, 2022 - FEBRUARY 09, 2023 .

S60/Participant
Wesley United Methodist Church

For more information contact Kunon Taylor at thefruitsoflabor21@gmail.com
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